
  
 

 
   

 
   

 
 

Hunting Lures Derived from Cervid Urine 

On June 23, 2023, United Kingdom animal health authorities announced a prohibition on 
the import from the United States of hunting lures derived from/containing the urine of 
cervid animals. 

Exports of hunting lures derived from cervid urine are not eligible for import into the 
United Kingdom. 


